
begin with, we have a devotional meeting every Sunday even-
ing from 7 to 8 o'clock, and every Tuesday evening from 6:10
to 6:30 o’clock. Both of these meetings are held in Room 529,
Main Building. These meetings are led by the student
members, assisted by some of the professors.

Another division of our work consists of the Bible study
courses. There are three of these. Ist, Old Testament
Biographies. This consists of a course of study outlined by
the leader, Prof. Willard. 2nd, Studies in the Bife of Christ,'
led by Prof. Poster. 3rd, Studies in the Acts and Epistles,
led by Mr. P. H. Taylor, our vice-president. These last two
courses are outlined by the International Committee of the
Y. M. C. A. Bet us extend to all a hearty invitation to come
and join us in our work this year. We need your help and in
turn let us do what we can to help you.

THE Y. M. C. A. RECEPTION.

One of the regular features of the opening week of Col-
lege is the Y. M. C. A. reception to the whole College, and
especially to the new students. Its object is to bring the
old and new men together in social intercourse, to create in
every man a spirit of friendly helpfulness to every other man
and to show to students, new and old, that along with the
physical and mental development of College life there should
go a moral development.

The speakers of the evening were Rev. Mr. Noble and
Rev. Mr. Denniston, of State College, Rev. Mr. Brown, of
Bellefonte, Secretary Gamel, of the Bellefonte Y. M. C. A.,
Rev. Mr. Aikens, of Pine Grove Mills, and Professor Gill, of
State. General Beaver was invited but was unabie to be
present. The Cadet Band added greatly to the evening’s
entertainment. After refreshments the more than four hun-
dred guests departed apparently well pleased with the first
spcial event of the college year.


